Challenging Poverty Meeting Needs Transforming Lives



Neatishead Primary School School Rd Neatishead NR12 8XN

Thursday 9th November 2023

To all at Neatishead Primary School,

Thank you very much for supporting us with a generous amount through your Harvest collection.

We are seeing lots of people need our help and so to have gifts from schools, churches and individuals at this time of year especially is very welcome.

Thank you for thinking of us in this practical way once again.

Yours sincerely,

Hannah Worsley Project Manager